
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 74th edition of Speedway Australia’s Speed eNews. 

This weekly communication serves to keep clubs and organisations up to date on current events, 

handy tips to improve competition and safety, as well as any changes that may be taking place 

within the sport. 

Please make sure that if you are the contact receiving this information for your organisation that you 

pass the information on to the rest of your committee as to keep them in the loop. You are also 

encouraged to distribute this newsletter to your members. Feel free to get in touch if you have any 

questions or require a copy of one of the previous editions. 

 

PUBLIC LIABILITY RENEWALS  

 
 

By now, all tracks should have received your renewal invitations from Marsh Advantage Insurance. 

We have been asked to remind everyone that the Commitment Form is not the only document in 

the invitation email. It contains links to more documents, including the Renewal Invitation Letter and 

Procedure Guide. 

Renewal can only be effected on return of the Commitment Form and payment of the Deposit 

Premium to Marsh Advantage. Please remember the policy does insure for 24/7 non- racing cover 

as well. Marsh Advantage strongly recommends that you ensure continuity of cover from 31 August. 

The Renewal Letter sets out important information including how to pay. Please always email a bank 

transaction receipt to Mark at Marsh Advantage. 

Thanks in advance for your assistance with this.   

 

  



 

DEADLINE APPROACHING - TRACK GRANT SCHEME 

 
 

We are two weeks from the close off of two important Speedway Australia initiatives, the Track Safety 

Grant Scheme and the Rising Star Officials Program.  

Speedway Australia is setting aside $50,000 for immediate improvements at affiliated tracks, with a 

particular focus on the following items that can lead to a reduction in public liability claims such as 

Safety netting, Safety fences, Pit Gates and Venue Maintenance/Design. 

We’ve kept applying for this grant as simple as possible and there is no complicated form to return. 

Simply forward the relevant quotes for materials (we don’t cover labour) and a brief cover note 

about what you’re aiming to achieve. These can be sent through to Track & Safety Development 

Officer Liz Weaver via liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

 

DEADLINE APPROACHING - OFFICIALS RISING STAR 

The Officials Rising Star Program will take place for the third time in conjunction with World Series 

Sprintcars Speedweek from Dec 26 – Jan 1. Officials under the age of 40 of any kind are eligible, and 

nominations can be made here:- 

http://www.risingstars.org.au/nominate  

 

SPEEDWAY AUSTRALIA CONTACTS   

Please see below for the relevant contacts for all your Speedway Australia requirements. 
 

General Enquiries 08 8139 0777       or   admin@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Tim Savell  General Manager   tim@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

James Hadley  Youth Development Officer  james@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Liz Weaver  Track & Safety Dev. Officer  liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Adam Brook  Sport Development Officer  adam@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Ross Kirby  Sport Development Officer  ross@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Kirsten Knox  Licensing & Operations Admin. kirsten@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Robin Pearce  Accounts    accounts@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Angela Warren Office Administrator   angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

 

 

mailto:liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au
http://www.risingstars.org.au/nominate
mailto:tim@speedwayaustralia.net.au
mailto:james@speedwayaustralia.net.au
mailto:liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au
mailto:adam@speedwayaustralia.net.au
mailto:ross@speedwayaustralia.net.au
mailto:%20kirsten@speedwayaustralia.net.au
mailto:accounts@speedwayaustralia.net.au
mailto:angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au

